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Eastwood Drive Parking Improvements 

April 2025 

ROADWAY PROJECT 

The project generally consists of constructing roadside parking improvements along Eastwood 

Drive. A group of four residences along the downslope side of the roadway were negatively 

impacted by the roadway reconstruction by the Penn Avenue/Eastwood Drive Improvements 

Project. The roadway was widened and raised which resulted in steeper driveways and the 

loss of historical roadside parking. The intent of this project is to restore the roadside parking 

as much as practicable. 

Engineering plans have been completed. The construction contract has been awarded to Fann 
Contracting to construct the roadside improvements.  Construction is underway. 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: George Henderson 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

